

8810 Highway 280 East Black Creek, GA 31308 (912) 851-4000 (912) 851-4093 Fax www.bryan.k12.ga.us

Paul T. Brooksher, Ph.D. Superintendent

Board of Education
Amy Murphy, Chairman
Karen Krupp, Vice Chairman
Shawn Page, District 1
Dennis Seger, District 2
Derrick Smith, District 3
Marianne Smith, District 4

David Schwartz, District 5

February 23, 2023

Dear Parents,

As a reminder, the universal free school lunch program ended in June 2022 and students not qualifying for free or reduced lunch are required to pay for their lunch. We understand that this was an adjustment for many families and have allowed students to accrue negative charges on their meal accounts during this transition time. We are now in full swing of the second semester and the end of the school year will be here before we know it. With that being said, we are asking you to please help us in taking care of any negative charges prior to March 3, 2023.

A follow-up text and email will be sent with your student's meal account balance later today. You may also view your student's account, make payments, and/or set-up low balance notifications, by visiting My School Bucks. Please scan the QR code below to login.



Parents preferring to pay by cash or check should see the school nutrition manager at your child's school.

Effective March 6, 2023, any student with a negative balance of \$20.00 or more on their meal account will be given a replacement lunch.

Families may still apply for Free/Reduced meals by completing the application found by scanning the QR Code below.



If you have any questions, please contact the school nutrition manager at your child's school.

Thank you for your support! Bryan County Schools